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CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No: Cir/RBS-KG/2018-19/No.06 Date: 17/07/2018
To: All Parents

From: The Principal

Subject: Measles Vaccination

Dear Parents,

Measles is a highly infectious and potentially fatal disease mostly affecting children.
Government has set a Goal to eliminate Measles by the year 2020 and has accordingly
activated concerned government departments/agencies for action in this regard.

To achieve this goal, government proposes to organize vaccination booths in all schools.
It is intended that students who have still not taken the vaccination for prevention against
measles are provided vaccination facility in these booths.

We understand that Parents are already quite conscious about the health of their children and
are taking all the required vaccination for this purpose. However for those parents who have
still not done so and require vaccination for their children, we request you to inform the
School as per the following options.

This information will be conveyed to the concerned government department for facilitating
and organizing vaccination booths in the school:

Parents are requested to submit the consent form by 20t July, Friday.
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Mrs. Sharmistha Chakraborty
Principal- Preschool
Redbricks School



